

**Vol. 67, Issue 48** Thursday, December 14, 2023

## Deadline Extended for the 2024 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy

The deadline to register for the 2024 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy has been extended to **Friday, Dec. 22**. Spots in the class and partial scholarships are still available.

Click here for more information, including registration and agenda. Direct questions to education@wha.org.

## Other Articles in this Issue

- <u>Senate Budget Committee Probes Impact of Private Equity on U.S. Hospitals</u>
- <u>U.S. House Passes Health Care Package Containing Medicare Site-Neutral Cuts to Hospitals</u>
- Deadline Extended for the 2024 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy
- <u>Prepare Your Chargemaster for 2024 Register Today</u>